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From: Carolyn Boatsman <c.boatsman@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, July 19, 2021 2:24 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Lack of PERS/TRS 1 COLA

CAUTION:External email. 

Select Committee on Pension Policy,  

I encourage you to move expeditiously to adopt a PERS/TRS 1 COLA.  I will be contributing my input 
to those who are working to draft a bill for SCPP approval, but just wanted to tell you that I think that 
the lack of a COLA is unfair and that I think it should be fixed.  It doesn't matter how many or few of 
us are out here living on our pensions.  This should be corrected once and for all and be in effect for 
as long as we are eligible to collect a pension.    

Thank you for your work.  
Carolyn Boatsman  
PERS 1 retiree  
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 


